Afterschool Meal Pickup

Mar 3 - 28, 2025

To accommodate different schedules
and needs, students who would like to
pick up their Breakfast & Lunch at the
end of the day, may do so at the end of
each school day throughout the month
of March. This is made possible by a
waiver issued by the California Dept. of
Education (CDE) that will remain in
effect from Mar 3 - 28. Students wishing
to utilize this option, can sign up at the
Cafeteria or online (QR code below)
and meals will be distributed only to
students in attendance at the school.
For meal program integrity, students
may only receive Breakfast & Lunch one
time during a school day.
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